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1475 Ships Drive
southold, NY 11971
DecembeT Bhier 1900

Wm. M. Collins, Jr.
2973 Heatherbread Drive
Poland, OH 44514

Dear Bill,

T located anotheT member of the 306th yesterday.

e is- about to retire from his jeweleTy business. He

was-a tail gunnerT with the 368th Sq and was seriously
wounded Dby flak during 2 premen raild, I believe Dec.20,
1943, which was my first with the 367 the He l1ost an eyeé
and the VA is still picking out flak, some of which cannot
be removed because of the location.

Riverhead, NY 11901L. Please put him on the malflng"flst
for the mEcnoes ' and please include the October '85 issue.
I am enclosing 2 check for $10.00 to help publication.

His name 18 Harold Klick, 1living at 501 Howell Citsils Sé?

Harold has never made a reunion. T told him how

much T enjoyed my first 1imn Colorado Springs. T am sending

him some pictures I took of the dedication ceremonies and the
October "EFchoes" will £111 him dws Incidently, he married

an English nurse he met at the hospital wheTre he was on

the mend somewhere up north in England.

Thank you for your courtesy.

Sincerely,

G e e
Arthur W. Mack
367th Pilotl




1475 Ships Drive
Southold, “NY =974
September 23, 1985

Russell A. Strong
2041 Hillsdale
Kalamazoo, MI 49007

Dear Russ,

Thank you for the July copy of "Echoes" I hope I
haven't missed any others. As I failed to contribute to
the Echoes Fund after the Banquet I am sending a check
for $20.00 to help the cost of printing and mailing.

After arriving back home after the reunion I discovered
that I do not have a copy of your book "First Over Germany'".
I would like to order one and enclose another check for
$20.00 for one copy.

As fior my first reunion with: :the 306th 9%t wasian
emotional experience. Although I felt I had changed more
than anyone else over the past 42 years I was recognized
by many including my tailgunner on my last mission, May. 20,
1944 and described the buzz job I did at Thurleigh upon
return to base. He couldn't forget it.

Thanks again for your courtesy. I look forward to
seeing you and the other members of the Group in Dayton.
I will get my album together perusal.

Sincerely,

Arthur W. Mack
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